
 
 

 
Tuesday 18th March 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents 

We have been invited to take a team to the Tag Rugby Festival on Wednesday 26th March 2025. The 

festival takes place during school time and we will leave school at 12:30. The tournament finishes at 

approximately 4pm. It is being held at Bishop Wordsworth’s School Sports Fields in Britford Lane, 

Salisbury. Transport will be provided to and from the venue. You can either collect pupils from Bishop 

Wordsworth’s School Sports Field at 16.00 or at school at 16:30. We will contact you if the time changes 

drastically. Please remember you are very welcome to come and support if you are able. If you are picking 

up your child directly from the Bishop Wordsworth Sports Fields, please be on time as it delays our return 

back to school if we have to wait (sorry to nag)! 

The children will need: 

• school P.E. kit 
• warm clothes/tracksuit/waterproofs 
• drink – not fizzy and in a non-breakable container 
• packed lunch – if your child is entitled to a free school lunch then the kitchen will 

provide one. 

Please complete the form by following the link below by Monday 24th March 2025, to give permission for 

your child to attend the Tag Rugby Festival. 

https://forms.office.com/e/yzABmnyp9c 

 

Best wishes 

Justine Watkins 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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